From: Juan Sparhawk

To: Olander. Julee
Subject: WSUP18-0009 Sky Tavern Excavation
Date: Saturday, June 30, 2018 11:01:39 AM

Dear Ms. Olander:

This permit request should be denied, the area that is in question is part of wetlands that is protect by Federal law
under the Army Corps of Engineers. | owned and have lived at 1185 Sky Tavern for the past 40 years and have seen
theses wetlands deteriorate by runoff from Sky Tavern Junior Ski Area who neglects its duties in protecting this
endangered area! | have contacted the Army Corp of Engineers to make sure they are aware of the permit request.

I plan to be present on July 11, 2018 to make sure the County Commission Chambers.
Sincerely,

Juan Sparhawk

1185 Sky Tavern Rd

Reno, NV 89511

775 846-4663

solarjas@msn.com

Sent from my iPad
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